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A Letter from our Assistant Principal:

It is May already! It’s hard to believe we are down to the last six weeks of the school year. So much has been
accomplished this year with a “back to normal” feel. Even though the time left on the calendar is short, it is jammed
packed with events, students’ testing schedules, teacher professional development, and even some time off from
school!

First, I’d like to thank Ed Callahan and all the “behind the scenes” people for working with our many talented
students in the wonderful performance of Annie Jr. Congratulations to all!

It is with reverence that we remember that the entire month of May is dedicated to honoring and seeking
intercessions of Mary, Mother of God. We will honor our Blessed Mother on Wednesday, May 24th with May
Crowning at 10:30am. In this month, our Second Graders will be making their First Holy Communion on Saturday,
May 13th. We ask that you keep them in
your prayers.

In the academic part of the calendar, Grades 3-8 students will be taking the NYS Mathematics Exam on May 2nd and
3rd. Soon after that, NWEA MAP testing will begin for Kindergarten - 8th grade on Tuesday, May 9th and run
through May 25th. Best of luck to all our students! There are so many other important dates on the calendar. The
week of May 8th, we show our appreciation to all of our teacher staff. We thank you for your dedication in educating
our Students.

Our 8th graders will be out on their end of year trip to Philadelphia on Thursday, 5/4. Have a great time and be safe!
Also, the Staten Island 8th Grade Mass will be held at Our Lady Star of the Sea on May 17th. The Family Guild Spring
Fling on May 25th will be honoring the outgoing 8th grade parents. A fun time is expected! Our UPK students will
enjoy some special time with their mothers or “someone special” at a Mothers Day Tea on Wednesday, May 12th.
The school will also enjoy some time off during the month of May! Friday, May 5th all students, teachers and staff
are off from school for unused Snow Day #1. Monday, 5/8, will be a Professional Development Day for teachers in
grades PreK3, and K-8. All students in these grades are not in attendance. UPK is in session for a full day. On Monday,
5/15 and 5/26, students and staff in grades PreK3, and K-8 are off for unused Snow Days #2 and #3. UPK is in school
for a full session on both these days. To end the month, school is closed in observance of Memorial Day on 5/29 and
Tuesday, 5/30 school is also closed for all students and staff for Snow Day #4 (UPK #2).

Through the intercession of our Blessed Mother Mary, we pray for a safe and healthy remainder of the school year.

Warmest Regards, Rosaria Mincher. Assistant Principal/UPK Director
Rosaria Mincher, Assistant Principal/UPK Director



A Letter from our President:

Each month when I sit down to write this letter, I think to myself that those reading this must be tired of reading
the words “thank you” over and over. I quickly corrected myself to recognize that if there are continually things
to be grateful for, then the words cannot over be tired or overused. Our last Family Guild meeting was a
wonderful evening celebrating our volunteers. Every time someone volunteers in our school community, whether
it be as a class parent, event chair, coach, volunteer, troop leader, school trip chaperone or just a face that the
other kids see smiling at drop off or pick up, you have an impact on, not just your own children, but someone
else’s. The expression “it takes a village” cannot be more true. I am grateful for the members of my village who
continue to positively impact my boys. I hope we can continue to take care of one another’s children, recognize
the kindness in one another and keep passing it on. I also hope we can continue to take care of one another as
fellow parents and friends. Leaning on one another makes the good times better and gets us through the bad
times. As we approach the end of the school year, let’s continue to support one another and all of the children
that make up our community. Wishing you all a wonderful month of May!

With gratitude,
Erica Salzillo



Upcoming Events:

● Monday, May 15: School Closed

● Wednesday, May 17: Dine Out at The Point Tavern

● Wednesday May 17: Basket Wrapping for Basket

Auction 7:00pm in PCMR

● Saturday, May 20: Father-Son Event at Medieval

Times 2:00pm

● Monday, May 22: Family Guild Meeting 7:30pm in

PCMR

● Monday, May 22: Last Dress Down for the year

● Tuesday, May 23: Family Guild Meeting recap in the

cafeteria, immediately following drop-off

● Wednesday May 24: Basket Wrapping for Basket

Auction 7:00pm in PCMR

● Thursday, May 25: Spring Fling at Osteria Santina

● Friday, May 26: School Closed

● Monday, May 29: School Closed - Memorial Day

● Tuesday, May 30: School Closed

● Friday, June 2: Basket Auction

● Monday, June 5: Block Party (rain date June 6)

● Monday, June 5: Talent Show Rehearsal 5:30pm

● Tuesday, June 6: 8th Grade Prom

● Thursday, June 8: 8th Grade Graduation Mass &

Breakfast

● Thursday, June 8: Dine Out at Burrito Bar

● Friday, June 9: 8th Grade Graduation

● Saturday, June 10: Staten Island Ferryhawks Game

● Tuesday, June 13: Kindergarten Graduation

● Wednesday, June 14: Pre-K Stepping Up

● Thursday, June 15: Talent Show

● Friday, June 16: Last Day of School



We honor and thank all of our incredible
teachers this week during Teacher

Appreciation week!













The Guild’s Great Gift Card Giveaway is here!

For $10 per entry you can enter our monthly raffle for a
$100 Amazon.com gift card! Winners will be selected
on the first Friday of each month beginning in
November and announced via GroupMe - so be sure to
sign up!

You can enter on a month-by-month basis as many
times as you’d like! If you’d like to enter the monthly

drawing for the cost of $10 each entry for the month of April, please fill out a collection slip
and include it with payment (cash preferred – must be exact; *checks may take up to 4
weeks to deposit) in an envelope marked with your family name, child’s class, and “ATTN:
FAMILY GUILD GIVEAWAY - June” no later than May 26. The June drawing will be held on
Friday June 2.

Congratulations to the May winner, Mary Cardello!

Good luck to all those who enter!

Titan League Announcements

For information on the Blessed
Sacrament Titan League, you can
visit their website at
http://www.titanleague.com or
email the Board, led by President
Billy Althoff, at
board@titanleague.com with any
questions about these events or activities.

Let’s Go Titans!



High School Alumni
Volunteer Program

We are proud to announce the start of
the Family Guild’s High School Alumni
Volunteer Program!

Know of any former Blessed Sacrament
School students looking to give back to
our school? In need of service hours?
Ask them to sign up! We will add them
to our mailing list and reach out next
time Blessed Sacrament is in need of
volunteers.

The link to the GoogleForm can also be
found on the Family Guild page of the
Blessed Sacrament website.

https://forms.gle/rvkDRnX757YxGFdA6

Some Notes from Our Treasurers:

- Please complete a collection slip with any
monetary submissions for our records; flyers can
be found on the Family Guild webpage and will
be sent via GroupMe.

-Can’t print the flyer? Just use one of the blank
collection slips provided at the start of the year.

-Don’t have any collection slips? Download and
print from the Family Guild website, email the
Board requesting some be sent home with your
child via backpack or pick some up at a meeting.

-Stuck in a pinch? You can also simply include any
piece of paper complete with all necessary
information as copied from the collection slip.

-BE SURE to include your name, child(ren)’s
name(s) and class(es) on ALL checks AND/OR
collection slips submitted.

-Checks may take up to four weeks to deposit
once submitted.

-Working on an event or fundraiser? All
reimbursement forms are available on the Family
Guild webpage as fillable PDF documents. Just
type in your information, print, and submit!
Please note that reimbursements may take up to
six weeks to receive due to the updated
Archdiocesan guidelines for submission.

https://forms.gle/rvkDRnX757YxGFdA6


2022-2023 Monthly
Family Guild Meetings

May – Monday 5/22; Tuesday 5/23

We are going paperless!

The Family Guild will be utilizing GroupMe
for all of our future communications.

The URL to sign up for our GroupMe group is:
https://groupme.com/join_group/89135492/aHqN53kL

You can also find information on joining GroupMe on
the Family Guild page of

the Blessed Sacrament website.

Family Guild Dues:

Dues for the 2022-2023 school year are being
collected on a continuous basis.

We ask for $25 for an individual membership and
$35 for household membership.

We cannot host events and experiences for our
community without your support, both spiritually
and financially.

Please return your cash or check payment along with
a submission slip that includes your name,
child(ren)’s name(s) and class(es), phone number,
email address, type of membership, method of
payment and amount in an envelope marked “ATTN:
FAMILY GUILD - DUES”. (*Checks may take up to 4
weeks to deposit.)

As always, THANK YOU
for your continued
SUPPORT!

https://groupme.com/join_group/89135492/aHqN53kL


THANK YOU!

Thank you to Rhonda Nigido and the Girl Scout Troops of our school for organizing the
Mothers Day plant sale earlier this month. It was a great way for the students to recognize
our hard working Girl Scout Troops as well as buying some beautiful plants for all of the
special moms in their lives.

Thank you to Chairperson Beth Gagliardi, her husband Joel and the team of volunteers who
helped to make our first Grandparents Day for grades Kindergarten through 4th a success!
There was a huge turnout! Thanks to all of the grandparents and special people who came
to be there for our students. Looking forward to next year!

Thank you to everyone who donated yummy treats to the Spring Bake sale. It was our final
bake sale of the year. Thank you to everyone who donated and purchased throughout the
year.

Thank you to the owners of The Local who teamed up with Blessed Sacrament in April for a
fun dine out. It was a great success and we can’t wait to team up with them again!



Contact Us

Visit our Family Guild page for forms, information on
our standing committees, fundraising events and

future monthly newsletters online at
www.blessedsacramentsi.com

or email us at
theguild@blessedsacrament.com

President
Erica Salzillo

ericasalzillo@blessedsacramentsi.com

Vice President
Kim Burbano

kimburbano@blessedsacramentsi.com

Recording Secretary
Allison Boylan

allisonboylan@blessedsacramentsi.com

Corresponding Secretary
Rhonda Nigido

rhondanigido@blessedsacramentsi.com

Co-Treasurer
Jennifer Calvo

jennifercalvo@blessedsacramentsi.com

Co-Treasurer
Rosalinda Cinquemani

rosalindacinquemani@blessedsacramentsi.com

Feel free to contact us with any questions or
suggestions regarding Guild functions. We are always

open to ideas that will enhance our efforts.

Blessed Sacrament School
Leadership and Staff

830 Delafield Avenue
Staten Island, New York 10310

(718) 442-3090

Principal
Mr. Joseph Cocozello

si301@adnyeducation.org

Assistant Principal/UPK Director
Mrs. Rosaria Mincher

rmincher@blessedsacramentsi.com

Administrative Assistant
Ms. Collette Woods

cwoods@blessedsacramentsi.com

UPK Administrator
Mrs. Maureen Hall

mhall@blessedsacramentsi.com

Faith Formation
Sister Anne Dolores Van Wagenen

(718) 448-0378
srannevanwagenen@gmail.com

Blessed Sacrament R.C. Church
30 Manor Road

Staten Island, NY 10310

(718) 442-1581
bldscrt@aol.com

Pastor
Bishop Peter Byrne


